
 
1st August 2023  

100th Day of School  

Dear Kindergarten parents and carers,  

Every day since beginning big school, we have been crossing off the days until we reach 100 days at school. 

Counting each day is an example of embedding mathematical concepts into our curriculum and daily routine.  

On Friday 11th August, our Kindergarten students will be celebrating being at school for 100 days and will be 100 

days smarter! To celebrate this exciting milestone, we have lots of fun activities planned for the day.  

We would like to invite our Kindergarten students to dress up like they are 100 years old. Get creative with glasses, 

hair and outfits. It is sure to be lots of fun.  

We have included some ideas to help you get started planning what your child can wear: ● Girls: Printed skirt, 

pearls, glasses, sweater, wig or 

curled hairstyle, grey hair spray, 

knee-high socks, large purse and/or 

scarf  

● Boys: button-up shirt, flannel shirt, 

suspenders, tie, glasses, drawn on 

moustache or beard, grey hair spray 

and/or gold socks  

We cannot wait to see everyone 
dressed up!  

Kind Regards,  

Kindergarten Teachers

 


